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SEVERN ESTUARY LEVELS RESEARCH COMMITTEE

present

Archaeology in the Severn Estuary 

SELRC annual conference and AGM

The Drill Hall, Lower Church Street

Chepstow

Saturday 8th of March 2014
10am – 4.30pm

Submerged landscapes, Roman Caerleon, medieval Lords, Bronze Age boat reconstructions and much more!

The latest ‘Archaeology in the Severn Estuary’ Conference returns to Chepstow and includes a great range of presentations by eminent speakers on a wide range of archaeological subjects.

Dr Peter Guest (Cardiff University) will present the results of his recent excavations in the extramural complex at Caerleon and its port. 

Andy Sherman (GGAT) will demonstrate how professional archaeologists, the local public and schools have combined forces to make interesting discoveries on Swansea Bay. 

Rick Turner (CADW) will bring us into the Medieval period with a discussion of Monmouthshire's Marcher Lords and their exploits in the Severn Sea.

Dr Fraser Sturt (Southampton University) will illustrate how cutting edge exploration techniques are allowing detailed investigation of the early prehistoric submerged landscape of the Severn Estuary.
Professor Martin Bell (Reading University) will show how a new project is investigating that same Mesolithic landscape on the wetland edge in Somerset.

Richard Brunning (Somerset County Council) will provide the results of a project looking at the archaeology of the ‘Lost Islands of Somerset’.
The guest speaker is Professor Robert Van de Noort of Exeter University, who will give a presentation on the creation and sea trials of Morgawr, a replica Bronze Age sewn boat that received much national publicity at its launch last year. Although based on evidence from the Humber it is very similar to the types of Bronze Age vessel that we have evidence for from the Severn.
The cost of the conference will be £10 if booked in advance and £12 if paid on the door (students £6). Directions to the venue are overleaf. For any further questions contact SELRC Chairman, Richard Brunning, tel: 01823 347432, rbrunning@somerset.gov.uk. The price includes tea and coffee in the morning but not lunch.

To book a place please send a cheque for the relevant amount made out for the relevant amount to the Severn Estuary Levels Research Committee to;

Paul Driscoll (SELRC), South Gloucestershire Council, Civic Centre, High Street, Kingswood, BS15 9TR
Please supply the names of those attending if booking in advance. 
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 Chepstow can be reached by rail or car. Parking is available beside the Drill Hall and on the castle car park which is situated across the road from the Museum. All day parking costs £3.50. 
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